ORIGINAL

Mr., Edward J. Bauser

Bxecutive Director

Joint Committes on Atomic Energy
Congress of the United States

Dear Mr. Bauser:

Reports of the Advisory Coumittee on Reactor Safe-
guards, dated August 20, 1870, concerning North Anna
Power Station Units 1 and 2 and the Davis-Besse Nuclear
Power Station, are enclosed for the information of the
Joint Committee.

Sincerely,
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,,é?éia L. Price

,‘Director of Regulation
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As stated
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